
Recipient:  

His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan 
President of the United Arab EmiratesMinistry of Presidential Affairs 
Corniche Road,Abu Dhabi PO Box 280 
United Arab Emirates 
 

Dear Mr. President, 

I am writing to draw your attention to the case of the lawyer Mohammed al-Roken. In 2013, 
he was one of the 69 government critics and pro-reform activists sentenced to prison. Al-
Roken is to spend ten years behind bars because he attempted to democratize his country. 

With respect to the above-mentioned facts, I ask you to:  

− Immediately release al-Roken and other unjustly imprisoned activists; 
− Renew al-Roken’s lawyer’s licence. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, your help is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 


